
 

 

 

                                                         BISHOP VESEY’S  PARENTS ASSOCIATION 

 

YEAR 7 & LOWER 6TH  

NEW PARENTS’ WELCOME CURRY NIGHT 

THURSDAY 18TH OCTOBER -7PM FOR 7.30PM START 

BHUJON, MERE GREEN, SUTTON COLDFIELD 

£15 PER HEAD  

BRING YOUR OWN DRINKS (OPTION TO BUY AT RESTAURANT TOO) 

OR PURCHASE SEPARATELY AT BAR IN RESTAURANT) 

 

 

7.30PM 

 

P

A

 

Bishop Vesey’s Grammar School Parents Association invites you to their annual  
YEAR 7 AND LOWER 6TH NEW PARENTS’ WELCOME EVENING. This is a light-hearted, friendly and 

fun evening and is a great opportunity to meet other parents in an informal and relaxed 
atmosphere. Places are limited and this event always sells quickly, so please book your places 

as soon as possible. 

 

 

To request a place please email Caroline Moore at carolinejmoore25@gmail.com and we will send you 
confirmation by return.  
 
Please include the following information: 
 
How many tickets you would like @ £15 each 
 
Your name 
 
Your email address 
 
Your son/daughter’s form 
 
Your telephone number 
 
 
We ask for cash payment on arrival on the evening. 

 
 

 
 
 

_______
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